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All of Oregon is in desperate need of AFFORDABLE housing. I would prefer tax 

monies be spent on something that can become a self supporting, or profitable, 

project. My concern is how and who will be able to access these funds for building 

housing, what will be the payback rate, if any, and what controls, or perimeters, are 

on the size of building projects? 


